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Administration 

 

 

 

LIBRARY DIRECTOR 

 

On January 10, 2024 the Library Board met for their regular meeting held in the City Hall Commission 

Room at 4 pm, and passed a motion to approve Ian Anguiano as the new Library Director for the 

Dickinson Area Public Library.   

 

With the approval and recommendation of the Library Board and behalf of city staff, we are 

recommending an approval of the new Library Director, Ian Anguiano.   

 

 

Linda Carlson 

Deputy City Administrator 


